
Birch Adams
Portland 
LD 511
Hi! I live in Portland but work most of the time in Oxford. I urge the Transportation 
Committee to vote in support of LD 511. I grew up in CT and grew up riding my bike
to many different towns safely on rail trails. They are an amazing space for folks to 
ride bikes, walk, be in nature and make great use of the old trail lines for public 
enjoyment. The trail from Portland to Auburn would improve public health, protect 
the environment, connect to public transit, and provide options for people who don’t 
drive, or simply want to drive less. Please vote "ought to pass"


